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Overview 

The Foundation for the Global Compact is based on the principle that public-private 
collaboration is essential to find lasting solutions to pressing global problems. 
Established in 2006, we are incorporated under the laws of New York State as a not-for-
profit corporation. The Foundation provides vital financial, operational and programmatic 
support to the United Nations Global Compact Office and other UN Global Compact 
activities around the world.  

Learn more about the United Nations Global Compact 

Learn more about the Foundation for the United Nations Global Compact 

	


